
North Interceptor Sewer Line Project Phase 2 
 
The North Interceptor Sewer Line Project Phase 2 was completed in December on 
schedule. The four-year effort (including Phase 1) replaced failing sewer infrastructure 
and constructed a new, large diameter sewer transmission line bringing sewer to the 
northern area City limits. Phase 1 was completed in 2020. Phase 3 construction dates 
are to be determined. This project opens Bend's north area to new development and 
future septic to sewer conversion possibilities.  
 
See below how phases 1 & 2 are already benefiting our 
community: 
 

• 24” – 54” diameter transmission lines 
• 28,000 lineal feet of sewer pipe installation 
• 15 new opportunities for lift station decommissioning 
• Approximately 11,500 lineal feet of failing sewer pipe replaced 
• 4 times increase in collection capacity 

 
More benefits 

• Reduces future operational costs through decommissioning of lift stations 
• Long-term investment in our community to meet anticipated sewer demand 
• Onsite recycling of over 220,000 cubic yards of material during construction 
• Replaces failing sections of sewer infrastructure to ensure public health and 

safety 
 
This project meets the following City Council Goals 

• Transportation and Infrastructure 
• Environment and Climate 
• Accessible and Effective City Government 
• Safety, Health, Accountability and Justice 
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